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Re: PSC Docket No. 990347-E1 - Request for Confidential Classification of certain material 
provided in connection with Audit No. 98-194-4-1 “Bidding Naples Rock Conditions” 

Dear Mr. Litchfield: 

This is to inform you that, pursuant to Rule 25-22.006(4), Florida Administrative Code, your 
request for confidential classification, dated March 17, 1999, in Docket No. 990347-EI, is deficient. 
FPL’s listing of confidential materials (Exhibit C) does not list work paper 1, entitled Report, page 
10, line 2, as confidential, which is inconsistent with the highlighted and redacted copies of this 
audit work paper that were included with the request. 

Please provide written clarification concerning this inconsistency by July 2 1, 1999. If no 
clarification is received by this date, staffwill recommend the above line item be denied confidential 
treatment. 

Sincerely, / 

cc: 
I__ 

v Mary Anne Helton 
Associate General Counsel 

Auditing and Financial Analysis (Freeman) 
Records and Reporting 
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